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Polite Parking Notice

You may have parked illegally or 
inappropriately. 

Your vehicle may be blocking the road 
and/or pavement for other road users 

and pedestrians. 

We respectfully ask that you find another 
place to park. 

We thank you for your cooperation.   



Illegal and inappropriate parking is a 
concern to many in Westbourne. It can 
cause problems for other vehicles, 
pedestrians and cyclists, and it can put 
the safety of others at risk. 

•  Parking on the pavement reduces
   space for pedestrians, especially those
   with pushchairs or mobility issues, and
   can force them into the road.
•  Parking in front of dropped kerbs
   blocks crossing points for people with
   pushchairs and mobility issues. 
•  Parking on corners or on double yellow
   lines can block the road for others,
   including emergency vehicles.
•  Parking in front of driveways
   encourages others to do the same.
   Residents need to be able to leave their
   driveway.  

Please help tackle these issues by 
parking considerably.  


